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The Embassy of Mexico in Hungary presents its compliments to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of Hungary —Directorate for Latin-America
and the Caribbean- and has the honor to inform the Mexican Government'’s
Scholarships Program recently opened its call addressed for Hungarian

students willing to study in Mexico.

Regarding this tender, the register for the candidates will be available
until July 24, 2022 and they should send their postulation, as well the required
documentation in digital format, through the SIGCA platform in Spanish:
https://sigca.sre.gob.mx/. The general information about the Mexican
Government’s Scholarships Program could be reached through the following

link (available only in Spanish): https://www.gob.mx/amexcid/acciones-y-

rogramas/becas-para-extranjeros-29785

In this tenure, the Embassy will appreciate the kind collaboration of the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs to disseminate this information among those
academic institutions, entities, universities and individuals interested in

studying in Mexico.

The Embassy of Mexico in Hungary avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of Hungary —Directorate for

Latin-America and the Caribbean-the assurances of its highest consideration. @

Budapest, June 28t 2022.
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